
 Welcome to our Hot Lunch and Treat Days Guide!    
   

What are Hot Lunches and Treat Days? 

Hot Lunches and Treat Days are initiatives organized by the PAC (Parent 
Advisory Council), a group of volunteer parents who fundraise for various school 
activities that require extra funding, such as special events, educational 
workshops, classroom supplies (books, science experiment materials, art 
supplies), musical instruments, sports equipment, and more! 

What are Hot Lunches? 

Hot Lunches are special days when the PAC partners with local restaurants to 
offer meals to students. These lunches must be ordered and paid for in advance 
through the PAC website, with a portion of the proceeds from each meal going 
toward supporting school activities. 

These are separate from the Fuel Up program (Lunch Ludy) which offers lunch 
everyday.  If you normally order from the Fuel Up program you can continue to 
do that on Hot Lunch Days. 

What are Treat Days? 

Treat Days are days when students can purchase small snacks or treats at 
school, such as ice cream or cookies. Like Hot Lunches, this initiative helps 
raise funds for school activities. 

Similar to hot lunch they must be ordered in advance through the PAC website. 

 

How to Place an Order? 

Orders can be placed through the PAC website. You will need to create an 
account to place your order: https://qayqaytpac.hotlunches.net 

After logging in, click on “Orders” and follow the steps to complete your order. 
All information regarding prices and payment methods will appear on the PAC 
website. 

 

How to Create an Account? 
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Visit the PAC website:  https://qayqaytpac.hotlunches.net 

 Use the access code: QAYQAYT2024 

 (If you had an account last year, you will need to create a new one using the 
code above.) 

How to Know When There Will Be a Hot Lunch or Treat Day? 

There are several ways! The next Hot Lunch will be on April 25, Friday, and the 
order deadline is April 11. 

 
a. Keep an eye on the newsletters sent by the school. 
b. Check the PAC website, under the “Orders” section, to see all upcoming 

Hot Lunches and Treat Days. 
c. Once you create your account on the PAC website, you will automatically 

receive emails reminding you about upcoming dates for placing orders 
and other PAC initiatives! 

 

Why Participate? 

In addition to providing a special meal for students, Hot Lunches and Treat Days 
help the school offer more educational opportunities and special events for the 
children. 

Help? 

If you have any questions or need help with your order, please contact the PAC 
via email: qqhotlunch@gmail.com 

How to Join the PAC! 

Join our next meeting—Online or in person! 
 
In person: 
 Meetings are held at the school at 7:00 PM 

● May 14 
● June 11 

 
 Bring your kids! Childcare provided! All parents/guardians welcome. We are always 
looking for parent input! 
 
Zoom link will be sent out in the newsletter prior to the meeting!  
 


